
Please do not introduce cows/steers into this area.  Humans have set 

up an artificial ‘war’ between cows and wild horses.   

Wild horses DESERVE to live free on American soil.  They do not hurt 

the environment as they are not ‘farmed’ industrially like cattle and as 

wild beings their habitat ought to be preserved. 

Let’s not be shortsighted with living, feeling animals – it is torment and 

tragedy to round these wonderful animals into slavery pens. 

Just because you provide food doesn’t mean the abducted horses will 

have a ‘good’ life.  Would you like to be confined but get your hay 

each day? 

Is that LIFE? 

PLEASE FOR GOD’S SAKE LEAVE THEM ALONE. 

Sincerely, 

Mildred Gist 
Army veteran and retired civil servant. 


